
Stijn Van Hecke 

Welvaartstraat 57 

2530 Boechout 

Tel: 0486/67.67.66 

 

07/02/2021, Boechout 

 

Re: Application Board member Belnuc 

 

Dear,  

  

My name is Stijn Van Hecke, staff member of the department of Nuclear Medicine of the Hospital 
East Limburg. The department has two campuses, several gamma cameras and a PET-CT camera and 
performs more than 14,000 examinations annually. Metabolic therapies are also an integral part of 
the service's offering and the service is recognized as a training site for nuclear physicians.  

I would like to make a contribution to our discipline in Belgium. Therefore I would like to apply for a 
position of board member within the BELNUC board and, together with the other members of the 
board, ensure the further development of our discipline in Belgium.   

 

With collegial regards, 

 

Stijn Van Hecke 

 


